
For the North West Kern Resource Conservation District: 

 

The meeting normally held on the third Wednesday of the month, which would 

be May  19, 2021, has been cancelled. There are no actionable agenda items and 

the CDFW to date has not responded to the most recent SAA Notification 

submittal. 


